To: San Diego Mayor Kevin Faulconer
To: San Diego City Council President Cole
To: San Diego City Councilmember Bry

RE: Request a waiver to Hang Glide at Torrey Pines Gliderport

By this letter, I am making a request for a waiver to be able to fly a
hang glider at the Torrey Pines Gliderport which is owned by the
City of San Diego and is leased. I request the ability to fly seven
days a week between the hours of sunrise and sunset in compliance
with all FAA requirements.

I currently hold a United States Hang Gliding Rating System rating
of H4 (advanced), and I am willing to execute a waiver similar to
the waiver required by the County of Los Angeles for hang gliding
operations at Dockweiler State Beach (see attached).

I have not been able to fly at Torrey Pines Gliderport since 2014.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration, and I hope
to have a response soon.

Sincerely,
Bob Kuczewski

Submitted in person to the San Diego City Council, San Diego City Clerk,
and San Diego Mayor's Office on October 29th, 2018.



